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SSD 9671 
 
Jim Betts 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
31 March 2021 
 
Attn: Shiraz Ahmed 
 
Dear Mr Betts 
 
Young High School Library and Joint-Use Community Facility - SSD 9671: 
Revision of strategies, plans and programs in accordance with Condition A29 
(d) 
 
I refer to Young High School Library and Joint-Use Community Facility SSD 9671 
approved on 21 May 2020. 
 
In accordance with Condition A29 (d) the Department of Education is writing to 
notify the Planning Secretary of a review of the strategies, plans and programs 
required under SSD 9671 following approval of any modification of the conditions 
of this consent. 
 

Cond. 
Condition 
Heading 

Condition Wording 
Reason for 
Notification 

Comments/ 
Action Taken 

A29 Revision of 
Strategies, 
Plans and 
Programs 

Within three months of 
(a) the submission of a compliance 
report under condition B27; 
(b) the submission of an incident 
report under condition A25; 
(c) the submission of an 
Independent Audit under condition 
C36; 
(d) the approval of any modification 
of the conditions of this consent; or 
(e) the issue of a direction of the 
Planning Secretary under condition 
A2 which requires a 
review,  
 
the strategies, plans and programs 
required under this consent must be 
reviewed, and the Planning 
Secretary and the Certifying 
Authority must be notified in writing 
that a review is being carried out. 

An approval of 
modification of the 
conditions of this 
consent was 
provided by the 
Planning Secretary 
on 23 December 
2020. 
 
 
 
 

A review of any 
finalised plans is to 
be undertaken and 
where revisions are 
required, the 
revised documents 
will be submitted to 
the Planning 
Secretary and / or 
Certifier for 
approval and / or 
information (where 
relevant) within six 
weeks of the 
review in 
accordance with 
Condition A30. 
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Should you wish to discuss the above further please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Marty Smith 
Project Director 
Schools Infrastructure NSW 
 


